
 

  

State of New Hampshire 
 Public Employee Labor Relations Board 

 

Strafford County Sheriff’s Employee Association 

NEPBA Local 295 

v. 

Strafford County (Sheriff’s Office) 

 

Case No. G-0196-9 

Decision No. 2020-226 

 

 

Order 

 

 The parties’ joint motion to continue the October 1, 2020 hearing in order to allow 

additional time to resolve this matter by agreement is granted. The October 1, 2020 hearing is 

cancelled, and a new hearing notice will issue for October 28, 2020. The parties shall promptly 

notify the board if this case resolves in the interim.  

So ordered. 

Date:  9/24/2020     /s/ Douglas L. Ingersoll   

Douglas L. Ingersoll, Esq. 

       Executive Director/Presiding Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Distribution:  Peter Perroni, Esq. 

  Gary Wulf, Labor Representative   

 

 


